
BRENTWOOD & DISTRICT LAWN TENNIS CLUBS ASSOCIATION 
 

Minutes of the Annual General Meeting held on the 26th. January 2012 in the Pavilion of the  
Billericay Lawn Tennis Club. 
 
Present,  John Tucker Chairman 
   John Pullin Hon. League Secretary 
   Bill Low Hon. Secretary 
 
   and representatives from the following Clubs 
   Basildon Bentley Billericay 
   Blackmore Brentwood H C Brentwood LTC 
   Clearview Cranstone Park David Lloyd Basildon 
   Grosvenor Hutton & Shenfield Ingatestone 
   Kelvendon Hatch Mountnessing Old Brentwoods 
   South Hanningfield Springfield Stock 
   Stockbrook West Horndon Writtle 
 
    
1, Apologies for absence: - Robert Wright & Ongar 
 
2, The minutes of the previous AGM were approved unanimously and duly signed. 
 
3, Copies of the Treasurers Statement of Accounts were circulated and adopted unanimously. 
 
4, League Secretary’s Report: - There was a problem concerning cancelled and unplayed 

matches with both teams agreeing to share the points. This contravenes  the rules, Clubs 
cannot agree to share the points, see rule 10. 

 There were a few teams that either cancelled or did not play a number of their matches, one 
Club cancelled six matches. Clubs should make every effort to fulfil its fixtures, if a team 
cannot fulfil its fixtures it should withdrawn from the League. 

 At the conclusion of the League Secretary's report the Chairman congratulated John on a very 
successful year and thanked him on behalf of all the Clubs. 

 
5 Election of Officers: 
 John Tucker, Robert Wright, John Pullin and Bill Low were re-elected to their current 

positions.  
 
6, The date of the next AGM & Fixture Meeting was fixed for 24th. January 2013, to be held at 

the Pavilion of Billericay LTC; commencing at 7.30pm. 
 
7, Presentation of the Trophies. The Trophies for the 2011 season were presented to the winning 

Clubs by the Chairman John Tucker. 
  
 There being no other business the meeting closed at 8.10pm. 
 


